
 

 
 

SECURITIES COMMISSION OF THE BAHAMAS 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

No. 5 of 2018           10 December 2018 
 

RE: RELOCATION OF PREMISES 
EFFECTIVE MONDAY 17 DECEMBER 2018 

 

 
This NOTICE is issued by the Securities Commission of The Bahamas (“the Commission”) pursuant 
to its authority under the Securities Industry Act, 2011 and the Investment Funds Act, 2003 and the 
Financial and Corporate Service Providers Act, 2000 (the Acts).  
 
The Commission issues this notice to formally advise all registrants, licensees, stakeholders and the 
general public that with effect from Monday 17 December 2018 the Commission will be relocated 
to the physical address below: 
  

Poinciana House 
North Building, 2nd Floor 
31A East Bay Street 
Nassau, New Providence 
The Bahamas.  

 
As a result of the relocation, the Commission’s offices will be closed on Friday 14 December and will 

reopen at the new location on Monday 17 December 2018. 

Registrants and licensees wishing to visit or make deliveries to the Commission are to use the new 

address as of 17 December 2018.  Telephone, fax and post office box numbers remain unchanged. 

The Commission further advises that telephone lines, fax numbers, email and post office addresses 
remain unchanged.  
 
Any inquiries concerning this notice may be directed to the Commission at:   
P.O. Box N-8347   
Nassau, The Bahamas  
Email:   info@scb.gov.bs   
Telephone:   1-(242) 397-4100 (Nassau)   

1-(242)-225-8171 (Family Island toll free)   
1-(360)-450-0981 (International)    


